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Lake Colony Halloween Party
Friday, October 31 at 6:00 pm
Colony Place cul-de-sac
Pizza, goodie bags, games 
and prizes.  Wear your costume
and celebrate Halloween with 
your neighbors.  Come join the fun!

Babysitter Wanted
Do you have a few Hours 
Saturday or Sunday 
afternoon or evening?  If
you are  interested in 
babysitting contact Karen at 
sragraf22@yahoo.com

In Memory of Founding LCCI member, Jack Sweitzer
Jack Sweitzer, 70, of 1279 Colony Place passed away suddenly on August 2, while working 

on the Chattahoochee River National Recreation Area, one of his favorite passions and interests. 

Jack had an uncanny enthusiasm for life and lived life to the fullest, bringing joy and excitement 

to all those around him.  Jack was employed by Kimberly-Clark for over 30 years, where he 

a marketing research executive. Through the years, his career at KC landed him in MA, WI , NJ, 

and ultimately to Marietta in 1982. His biggest passion was music and singing. He was an

active member of the Big Chicken Chorus, a barbershop outfit based in Marietta , for over 20 

years, where his excitement for singing and performing was exhibited in the various barbershop

shows and other events, as well as the international competitions. He was also a member of

the barbershop quartet “Chicken Chips”, which occasionally had the honor of singing the 

national anthem before professional sporting events including Braves, Falcons, and Hawks games.

The LCCI Annual Meeting will be November 13, at 7:00 p.m. at Johnson 

Ferry Baptist Church.  The meeting will be in the room called the “Net”
located directly across from the room where election voting takes place.  

Nominations for the 2009 LCCI Board of Directors will be taken at the

Annual Meeting.  Please come to the meeting and nominate yourself!

Did you know that Lake Colony has a website?  

Can you help to make this website great?  Go to

www.neighborhoodlink.com/cobbco/lcci/main.html

Do you have something for
the newsletter?  Email

hollieschaefer@comcast.net

or sagafonov@yahoo.com


